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Statement from House Majority Leader Barbara 

Smith Warner on the March Revenue Forecast 
 

SALEM, Ore. – Oregon House Majority Leader Barbara Smith Warner (D-Portland) issued the 

following statement on the release of the March revenue forecast: 

 

“Over the years, Oregon House Democrats have passed legislation to increase the 

minimum wage, ensure strong protections for working people, increase access to health 

care and make historic investments in our public schools. We have proven that you can 

invest in people and the services that they count on while also fostering a historically 

strong economy and prudently managing state finances to save for a rainy day.  

 

“While we are proud of the work that we have done, we recognize that there is more 

work to do. We must continue to ensure that prosperity reaches far and wide across 

Oregon, to both the rural and urban parts of our state. We must also take action while 

times are good to address the most pressing issue of our time: climate disruption. 

Working together, we will continue to fight for a better future for every Oregonian.”    
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